
Name and Address:  __________________________________________________________________________ 
 

The Kentucky Transportation Cabinet needs your help and input as we continue work on a 
planning study to develop and evaluate alternatives for the improvement of US 25 between Dry 
Ridge and Crittenden in Grant County.    

  
“Interchange Options” Questionnaire 

 
Is a new interchange with I-75 needed between Dry Ridge and Crittenden?  (Please circle one.) 
 

Yes  No  Not Sure 
 
If yes, should an interchange be located along Bannister Pike or KY 1994 (Sherman-Mt. Zion Road)?  
(Please circle one.) 
 

Bannister Pike  Sherman Mt. Zion Road 
 
Do you have any comments or concerns regarding the consideration of a new interchange with  I-75 
between Dry Ridge and Crittenden? 
____________________________________________________________________________________
____________________________________________________________________________________
____________________________________________________________________________________
____________________________________________________________________________________ 
Please return this survey at the public open-house.  If not possible, please mail to Rob Hans, Project Manager, KYTC 
Highway District 6, 421 Buttermilk Pike, P.O. Box 17130, Covington, Kentucky 41017 on or before May 9, 2008.  A postage 
paid envelope is available at the sign-in table for your use. 

 


